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Bobbie Walthall

From: Richard Heckler <rheckler2002@yahoo.com>
Sent: Saturday, October 24, 2015 7:33 AM
To: Lisa Larsen; Leslie Soden; Mike Amyx; Stuart Boley; Matthew Herbert; Bobbie Walthall
Subject: Alvamar Re-Development

How many tax dollars are the Alvamar developers asking for and why should taxpayers be 
forced to help this somewhat reckless development? 
  
Shouldn't this project stand completely on its own two feet? 
  
How do developers get away with having so many bedrooms left empty IF a mortgage exists?  
  
Do developers make payments to financial institutions or pay their taxes to the community?  
  
Is there reckless financing attached to this project? 
  
Can this be explained at the City Commission meeting? 
 
Shouldn't the city commission be the last word always instead of the planning department? 
  
Richard Heckler 
 
Lawrence Tax Payer 



From: Riley Scott [mailto:riley.p.scott@gmail.com]  
Sent: Friday, October 23, 2015 2:50 PM 
To: Sandra Day 
Subject: Alvamar Sale 
 
Sandra- 
 
As a home owner on the Alvamar golf course, I am excited about the potential sale to the 
development group.  Alvamar is a great asset for the city and this sale will help it regain its 
prominence as premiere club in our state. 
 
Thank you for including my comments in the record. 
 
Best, 
 
Riley Scott 
4517 Nicklaus Dr. 
 


